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Welcome to the first LEAP Project Update  

Welcome to our first LEAP Project update! In our recent face-to-face meeting in Cairns, we 
agreed to build upon our shared values of mutual respect and two-way learning by having 
clear and open communication between partners in the LEAP Learning Community. This 



Ethics and approvals 

Approvals for the research is finalised for the Northern 
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The Leveraging Effective Ambulatory Practices (LEAP) Project is co-led by Dr 
Veronica Matthews and Professor Sarah Larkins and funded by the National Health and 

Medical Research Council of Australia (1148660) 

The LEAP Project is a partnership between: 

We acknowledge Australian Aboriginal People and Torres Strait Islander 
People as the first inhabitants of the nation, and acknowledge Traditional 

Owners of the lands where our staff and students live, learn and work. 

This email was sent by CMD Communications, 1 James Cook Drive, Douglas Qld 4811 to 
michelle.maclaren@jcu.edu.au

https://app.dimensions.ai/details/grant/grant.7876996

